VIDYASAGAR COLLEGE FOR WOMEN

Notice
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INTERNATIONAL

YOGA DAY

This is to inform all the students that
on the occasion of World Yoga Day, a three day
long yoga workshop has been organized on 2nd,
4th & 6th of May, 2022, at Vidyasagar College
for Women. Students wishing to attend this
yoga workshop should contact Prof. Ganesh
Hembram ( the department of Bengali) & Prof.
Arnab Kayal (the department of Pol. sc.) B\/
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